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Bulletin, when the learned gentleman will treat of the second part
of his thesis, ‘‘ Church Membership.”’

We also gratefully acknowledge The Catholic Extension, The
Educational Review, Scientific dwmerican, Ave Maria, Civilian,
The Rosary, The America, The Missionary, The Cenadian Mes-
senger, and The Catholic University Bulletin.

Driotum Temporum Floves.

Bishop Ryun, of Pembroke diocese, was a visitor to the Uni-

versity on the 28th of last month.

Tather J. Ryan, of Mt. St. Patrick, and Father . French,
of Brudenell, were here on the same date.

Father A. Reynolds paid us a visit last month.

His Lordship Bishop Fallon of London was in the city for
the consecration of Bishop Brunet.

“Billy”’ Chartrand, of last year’s hoekey team, has iauken up
a course in the Dental College of Toronto.

Frank Burrows and Ed. Lajoie are studying arts and medi-
cine respectively at Toronto University.

George Liang has gone to Notre Dame University to take up
a business course.

Father M. Doyle, ‘07, was here on Nov. 9th.

Father W. Breen has been appointed seerctary to Bishop Lor-
rain at Pembroke.

Mike Killian has accepted a position with Ketchum’s Sporting
Good Co., and pays us an occasional call.

Rev. J. A. McDonald, of Cornwall, was a recent visitor at the
University.

Rev. Dr. O’Boyle, O.ML.I, (°96) has been promoted from St.
Peter’s, New Westminster, to the Rectorship of Our Lady of the
Holy Rosary, Vancouver. Congratulations!

Congratalations to Rev. Dr. O’Gorman, ‘04, on the opening of
his new parish church of the Blessed Sacrament. It will fill 2 long-
felt want in the west end of the city.

‘We have learned with great pleasure that Rev. John Timons,
of the class of 79, has been recently appointed Viear General in
the diocese of Manchester, N.H.



